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​The Summer season brought
changes to Living Water World
Missions, ranging from an
exciting new program addition
to some goodbyes within the
organization. We are happy to
also report on the successful
trips throughout the summer as
well.

In June, board members and staff
traveled to the eastern Jutiapa
area for seven follow-up visits.
They met with Church leaders
and toured previously installed
systems. It was a blessing to see
that many system operators are
doing well. Not only are they
blessing their communities with
clean and affordable drinking
water, but many have been able
to use the systems as a tool to
bring others closer to the Lord.



In July, our 100th system was
installed at the Iglesia de Dios
Evangelio Completo Central in
San Cristóbal, Alta Verapaz,
Guatemala. A beautifully built
system room awaited the team
along with many willing helping
hands. It was a successful
installation week that included
the new Evangelism training to
the women within the church
leadership, who then carried on
their training to women within
their community to share the
word of the Lord with. A
beautiful dedication followed
completion of the system. All
who attended were invited to tour
the newly installed water system.

Our August installation team was
in Retalhuleu, Guatemala at the
Iglesia Jesucristo es el Rey.
Another amazing install filled
with gratitude throughout the
week by church leaders and
volunteers. The system was
installed, pressure tested and
completed successfully with the
training and testing of system
operators. This church is part of a
multi-partner church system with
three other churches who work
together to provide for those in
need. Exciting to think of the
good the system will be doing to
aid in their outreach work.



Guatemala Staff Update

In June we regretfully bid farewell to Gaby, our
In-Country Education Director. Gaby had been
with LWWM since January of 2015. We wish
her and her husband, Pastor Fito, the very best as
they begin this next chapter in their lives as soon
to be parents! We also give thanks to Gaby for
helping to make the transition for our new In-
Country Education Director, Raquel Orellana, so
smooth.

In addition to welcoming Raquel, we welcomed
two new staff members, Jhoselyn Barrios and
Hector Chiroy Tzorin, earlier this year. Jhoselyn
joins us in a new position as our Evangelism
Program Director. Hector joins us as a
Technician and installation team driver.
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We were saddened by the sudden death of our friend and board member,
Mark Cunningham. Mark joined Living Water World Missions as a board

member in 2017 and took part in many system installation trips through the
years that go back to 2011. We are all blessed to have known him and are

grateful for his service to Living Water World Missions.

SAVE THE DATE!
Join us at our 10th Annual Appreciation Banquet on November 10, 2023.

There will be a deep pit beef dinner, dessert auction and Guatemala updates.
Tickets available soon!



Prayer Requests

Please join us in praying for the family and friends of Mark
Cunningham. We pray for comfort during this time of grief.

Please continue to pray for the safety of our teams and staff as they
travel each month.
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